
Project Open House
Route 13/34/96 Paving and Safety Improvements Project

Wednesday, April 3, 2024
5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Ithaca High School, Room K128
1401 N Cayuga St., Ithaca, NY 14850

Project Location
Town and City of Ithaca in Tompkins County  



Project Description
This is a paving project that begins on Route 13 at Elmira Road and extends north approximately three 
miles along Routes 13, 34 and 96 to the Ithaca City Line. It also includes the Meadow Street/Fulton Street 
corridors and work on portions of Buffalo Street, Seneca Street, and Green Street.

In addition to removing and replacing asphalt, work will include updating traffic signals, signs, pavement 
markings, and drainage. Existing sidewalk and pedestrian curb ramps will be updated as needed to 
comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act.

Project Schedule
The project is currently in the preliminary design phase. Final plans are expected to be completed and 
construction set to begin in 2025.

Minimizing Construction Impacts
Road work is expected to take place during nighttime hours, allowing minimal impacts to traffic 
during daytime hours. Traffic will be maintained onsite, using temporary lane and/or shoulder 
closures.

Property Impacts
A minimal amount of property is expected to be acquired to accommodate roadside features. 
Affected property owners will be contacted individually by NYSDOT staff.

Contact John Gleason for additional information 
about the project. Comments and feedback should 
be submitted by May 3, 2024. 

All correspondence should reference PIN 3057.67
MBC Route 13, 34, & 96, Elmira Rd. to N. Ithaca Line, 
Town & City of Ithaca, Tompkins County

NYSDOT, Region 3
Senator Hughes State Office Building
333 East Washington Street
Syracuse, New York 13202
Attn: John Gleason
(315) 728-4287  
john.gleason@dot.ny.gov.

Meadow Street Fulton Street



PUBLIC COMMENT FORM
PIN 3057.67

Route 13, 34, & 96, Elmira Rd. to N. Ithaca Line, Town 
& City of Ithaca, Tompkins County



NYSDOT, Region 3
Senator Hughes State Office Building
333 East Washington Street
Syracuse, New York 13202
Attn: John Gleason

This form is provided for the purpose of communicating your comments regarding the proposed 
project to the Department of Transportation.

The completed form may be given to a NYSDOT representative during the open house or mailed 
to the address shown below by May 3, 2024.  When returning by mail, please fold the form as 
shown so that the mailing address is visible, staple or tape the form closed, and affix a stamp.

Comments may also be e-mailed to: john.gleason@dot.ny.gov

Thank you for your input.


